Year 3 & 4 ~ Miss Smith & Miss Rundle ~ 21st April 2023

The children have had a super week back at school after the Easter break. | hope you
all had an enjoyable Easter and ate lots of chocolate.

Our Topic this term is Emperors and Empires
This week we have been learning about:
English: Narrative - The King of the Wishes
Maths: Fractions - with exchange and remainders
Topic: History - Romans
Science - Plants
PE - Dance and Cricket

Our Learning this Week:

This week in English we have begun a new unit on Narrative Texts. The story we have been reading is
“The King of the Fishes” and the children have been learning to tell the story using actions and following
a story map. We are following the talk for writing approach to learn the story and will be writing our
own versions of the story over the next few weeks.

In Maths, both Year 3 and Year 4 have begun a unit on Fractions. Year 3 have been learning about nu-
merators and denominators. We have also been thinking of the whole as 4/4 and 3/3 for example.

In History we have started our learning on Romans. This week we have placed the Roman Period on a
timeline and have learnt that it covers both BC and AD time periods. We have begun to learn some of
the significant Roman events, see if your child can tell you about any of these.

In PE on a Friday we have started a unit on dance. The children did a great job in today’s session! We
have been focusing on moving in time to the music. Over the next few weeks the children will build up
to choreographing their own routines in groups.

Homework
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Maths - Year 4 - Number lines with mixed numbers

Year 3 - Fractions of shapes and objects 8
As always please ask myself, Mrs Archer Dytch or Miss Rundle if you need any advice with the homework.
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Concerns/Questions
If you or your child has any concerns please feel to speak to me on the I hope you have a great
playground at the end of the day. Any urgent enquiries should be di- weekend.
rected to the school office. Miss Smith x




